
 

 

TWINNING UPDATE (September 2023) 
 
Pendle District Youth Council 
 
With Pendle Twinning Association’s help, Pendle District Youth Council are interested 
in building relationships with possible Youth Councils in Creil and Marl.  Creil and Marl 
have been contacted about this. 
 
Marl used to have a Youth Council many years ago.  Marl are going to find out about 
its current status. 
 
 
Creil Choir 
 
Creil advise that the C4 Choir led by Mr. Valery Thuet forms part of the vocal training 
of the Conservatory of Creil.  If considering an exchange, Creil advise that contact 
should be made in the first instance with Remy Hermitant, Director at the Creil 
Municipal Conservatory of Music and Dance. 
 
 
International Youth Event 2024 
 
A. Gander has produced a draft email for Youth Leaders and School Modern Foreign 
Languages Teachers re. International Youth Event 2024 at the Carrozd’Arraches site 
in Creil’Alpes, which can be discussed at the next Twinning meeting. 
 
 
International Weeks against Racism 2024 
 
In 2024 the International Weeks against Racism will take place from 11th March – 24th 
March 2024 with the motto “Human rights for all”.  During this period, all Marl residents 
will receive their postal mail from the town of Marl and a local bank in a colourful 
envelope with designs or statements against racism.   
 
The Mayor of Marl invites groups from Pendle to design their own envelopes.  There 
are 2 themes to choose from for the design of the envelopes: 
 

- For diversity.  Against racism!, or 
- All people have rights: Human rights for everyone! 

 
Marl have provided a colouring template.  Design proposals can be submitted up until 
15th December 2023. 
 
 
Venue of meeting  
 
The next Twinning meeting at 5.30pm on Wednesday 20th September 2023 will take 
place in the Members Room at Nelson Town Hall.   
 
 
 
 
 


